
 CITY OF TORRINGTON 

 WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to C.G.S. §7-250, the City of Torrington Water Pollution Control 
Authority will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 3, 2022 at 6:30 P.M. in the Auditorium at City 
Hall, 140 Main Street, Torrington, Connecticut regarding the Sewer Assessments for properties on 
Homestead Road and Kimball Lane which benefited from the access to the new sewer line. 

A copy of the proposed assessment is on file and available for review in the City Clerk’s Office in Room 
129, City Hall. 

The public may attend in person or by Zoom.  In-person attendees will be granted up to three minutes 
to comment.   Public comments may also be submitted by email to the City Clerk’s Office at 
city_clerk@torringtonct.org or by mail to the City Clerk’s Office, 140 Main Street, Torrington, CT.  
Written comments will be forwarded to the Board of Councilmen for their review and consideration in 
advance of the public hearing.  

Instructions for participating by phone or online are available at: www.torringtonct.org/zoom. 

PHONE | Call-in phone number: 1 (646) 558-8656 | Meeting ID number: 893 1572 7630 |       
Dial-in Passcode: 06790 

ONLINE | https://zoom.us/join | Meeting ID number: 893 1572 7630 | Password: 06790 

All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. 

Dated this 19th day of September 2022.  

 

                                                                    ____________________________ 
                                                                CAROL L. ANDERSON, MMC 
                                                             CITY CLERK 
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